
corsage she is sporting were presented 
to her by her co-workers.

Beatrice Smith, Pairing Depart­
ment, is a patient at Cone Memorial 
Hospital in Greensboro, Our best 
wishes to her for a speedy recovery and 
an early return to work.

Essie Hayden, also of the Pairing 
Department, is out of work recovering 
from a recent operation.

Our sympathy to Louise Carter in 
the loss of her brother on May 8, 1956. 
Louise is employed in the Finishing De­
partment.

Mr. and Mrs. D. B. Nelson are 
the proud parents of a son, Daniel Lee, 
born on April 29. Mr. Nelson is a yarn 
man at Plant #4.

PLANT NO. 7

One of the supervisors of Plant #7 
found out the hard way that he's not as 
young as he thought he was. One morn- 
>^ng recently, he came in to work with 
his arm in a sling, saying he got tangl­
ed in a fence and fractured his wrist-- 
but, it's rather strange that his wife, 
who is employed in another plant, was 
out of work all that week too—and es­
pecially after the supervisor went by a 
local store a couple of evenings earlier 
and told the clerkthathe wanted to pur­
chase a "light weight mattock, " one 
his wife could use.

A group of fishermen (??) from 
Plant #7 went down to the Carolina coast 
On a week-end fishing trip recently. 
When they returned, quite a few fish 
tales were swapped, but there were no 
fish to show as evidence and we're still 
Wondering. Captain Edwards, can you 
shed any light on the subject?

Frank Kapp of the Knitting Depart­
ment is a patient at the local hospital. 
We wish for him a speedy recovery and 
hope he can return to work soon.

It's good to see Carlos Auman out 
gain after undergoing surgery recent­

ly. Carlos is employed in the Knitting 
Department, also.

Our sympathy to Venocia Page, In­
specting Department, in the death of her 
brother, Mr. Willie R. Broyal of Dur­
ham, N. C.

New arrivals at Plant #7 are:
Ricky Jackson Embler, born on 

AprilZO, to Mr. and Mrs. JackEmbler. 
The mother, Betty Jean, is a pairer.

Jan Renee Garner, born April 12, 
to Mr. and Mrs. Fletcher Garner. Eva 
is employed in the Seaming Department.

Doris Ann Floyd, born on April 26 
to Mr. and Mrs. Paul Floyd. Era is a 
Pairer.

Joel Steven Peace, born on April 25 
to Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Peace. Joe is 
employed in the Knitting Department.

Christopher Lee Bullins, born on 
April 30 to Mr. and Mrs. William O. 
Bullins. The proud father, Otis, is a 
knitter at Plant #7.

Steven Maurice Stutts born to Mr. 
and Mrs. Harold Stutts on April 29. 
Harold is a knitter, also.

Plant #7 welcomes the following 
newcomers: Patti Gae Lawson, Lucy 
Tussey, Louise Hilliard and William E. 
Young of the Finishing Department; John 
D. Wooten of the Shipping Department; 
Mary W. Montgomery, Christine G. 
Bame, Margaret G. Idol, Ruby Kirk, 
Winona Rogers, June Shackelford, El­
len P. Parker and Margaret Teer, of 
the Seaming Department;. Phyllis W. 
Graver of the Looping Department; 
MableO. Whitaker of the Boarding De­
partment; and Arlene A. Couzens, De- 
loris Taylor, Richard J. Gordon and 
Charles P. Metcalf of the Seamless 
Knitting Department.

The Machine Shop welcomes Er­
nest W. Hancock.

PLANT NO. 8

Adams-Millis' baseball team at 
Tryon opened its 1956 season by play­
ing Drayton Mills at Drayton, S.C., on 
April 14, and winning with a score of 
34 to 3. With 2 wins and 1 loss since 

(Continued on page 10)


